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Important Dates to Remember: 

March 3-7 – Dr Suess Week 

March 24-28 – WBSD closed – CDC open 

 

Save The Date: 

 April 10th – Easter Program  

 

Donations Welcome: 

The CDC welcomes donations of gently 

used toys, crafts and paper products!  

We could also use a couple of bigger items 

like kitchen sets or activity centers. Please 

contact me if you are interested in donating 

 

Winter Reminders: 

We try and go outside as often as the 

weather allows, so please make sure you are 

sending appropriate outerwear for your 

child. Even if there isn’t any snow, the 

ground may be muddy, so please still send 

boots. 

 

Soles For Jesus Drop Off Site: 

Living Word is a permanent drop off site for 

Soles for Jesus! Bring your gently used shoes 

(all sizes and kinds). Shoes are sorted and 

packed in the SFJ warehouse in Milwaukee 

and shipped to Africa along with a Gospel 

booklet in native languages. Clean out your 

closets while spreading the Good News of 

Jesus!   

 
Classroom Spotlight: 

Room 5 Wrap Around – Miss Miranda 

 

 Our friends in Wrap Around have been busy 

in the kitchen! In the last few months, they 

have made Christmas cookies, banana 

chocolate chip muffins, homemade ice 

cream, brownie marshmallow snowmen, 

chocolate fondue for Valentine’s Day and 

homemade pasta. Well done room 5!   

March 2025 

 

A Note from the Administrator: 

Thank you for your support of the Scholastic Book 

Fair! We are leaving the fair open for a few more 

days – please take a look at the wish list our 

teachers have prepared for their classrooms.  

 

The transition over to Procare for daily activities 

has been overall successful on our end! I would 

love your feedback on how it is going for you! If 

you haven’t signed up for your Procare account 

yet, please make sure you do that – you should 

have received an email last month with directions 

on how to set up your account. It will give you up 

to date information on how your child’s day is 

going! Please reach out with any questions. 

Happy Spring!  

Tamara  

 

How to reach me: 

Email: tamara.breckenfelder@mylivingword.com 

Phone: 262-677-9774 ex 205 

 

Monthly Theme: 

“Jesus Is Our Treasure!” 

For where your treasure is, there your heart will be 

also. Matthew 6:21 

  

Remember: 

The CDC is a NUT free facility! This includes peanut 

butter. Sun butter can be a good alternative, but 

please make sure to label your lunch if you use it! 
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